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During the month of August Zinfra crews continued the works required to bring natural gas 
to Wandong-Heathcote Junction. Approximately 83% of the pipelines have now been laid 
(9,800m), leaving just two kilometres to go. 
 
Planning has begun for the next stage of the project, which involves laying the pipelines to 
individual residential properties, in preparation to gas being delivered.  
 
This gas pipe runs from the gas main in the street to the proposed meter location on the 
property, and is referred to as the "service line" or "inlet". 
 
Property owners who have made an application for gas will be contacted by a Zinfra 
representative to make an appointment to visit the property. The purpose of the visit is to 
determine the best location for the service line. 
  
Zinfra is delivering the works for APA Group, on behalf of Australian Gas Networks, owners 
of the gas network. Residents planning to connect to natural gas are encouraged to apply 
for a service line with their preferred energy retailer now.  
 
 
 
 


